
P-04-519 Abolition of Park Homes Sales Commission - Correspondence 

from Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 09.10.14 

Dear Kayleigh, 

Thank you for keeping us informed of the progress of events relating to our 

petition. 

We are very grateful that your committee were prepared to put forward our petition 

in the first place but as you must be aware by what is happening in England it is a 

very big bone of contention amongst all park home residents. 

We are aware that the responsibility for this subject has  been removed from Carl 

Sargeant and now comes under Lesley Griffiths AM's. portfolio  and we do 

understand that she has many other commitments as well as ours, however we still 

believe that a meeting between her and ourselves would be beneficial to all so we 

would welcome the opportunity for a meeting to take place at her earliest 

convenience. 

 Yours sincerely 

 R.G. Mountford 


